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DEC O

Docket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. James J. Zach

Vice President
Nuclear Power

231 West Michigan Street - P379
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Dear Mr. Zach:

Thank you for your letter dated December 6,1991, in response to our
i November 21, 1991- letter concerning information pertaining to specific

implementation issues- regarding your Fitness-For-Dut.y program at the
Point Beach Nuclear Power Plant (AMS No. Rill-91-A-0087).

In our letter, we requested that you review the issue and determine
that your actions were in accordance with your Fitness-For-Duty program,

JYour response indicated that your investigation results determined that the
issue-was not substantiated and your actions were in accordance with your
Fitness-For-Duty program. We found your investigation to be sufficient to
support your conclusions and have no additional questions regarding this matter.
We request that you retain the supporting documentation for your investigation
of this concern for a minimum of one year from the date of this letter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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